
ATTENTION 4th YEAR STUDENTS 

 

SUBJECT:  

REMINDER FOR SUBMISSION OF RESEARCH FORM 
 

 

 

Dear Students, 
  

We are writing to inform you that the deadline for submitting your 

research proposal form has expired, and we have not received 
submission of some of the students yet. This notice serves as a final 

reminder for those who have not yet completed this step. 

 
Group leaders of the mentioned groups should contact Miss Rumana 

Batool at the Research Department. 

  
B-1, B-2, C-1, D-1, D-2, G-1, H-3  

  

  
Note: 

  

All the students of 4th year should start collection of data and complete 
the procedure before the 15th July, 2023. 
 


